
Larry Carlson Theresa Osborn Cindy Munoz
Principal Secretary Counselor

December 4, 2023

Dear Parent/Guardian,

This letter is to inform you that our students will be off campus for a few hours this week practicing for
the upcoming Christmas program. The 4th graders will be at the elementary school this week from
1:20 - 3:00 on Tuesday and Thursday. The 5th graders will be at the elementary school this week from
1:20-3:00 on Wednesday and Thursday. Students will be back at New Waverly Intermediate School in
time to catch the bus home or be picked up if they are car riders.

Thank you.

Larry Carlson
Principal


